MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
AMES CONFERENCE BOARD

AMES, IOWA FEBRUARY 26, 2013

REGULAR MEETING OF THE AMES CONFERENCE BOARD
The regular meeting of the Ames Conference Board was called to order by Chairperson Ann
Campbell at 6:31 p.m. on January 22, 2013. Present from the Ames City Council were Jeremy
Davis, Matthew Goodman, Peter Orazem, Victoria Szopinski, and Tom Wacha. Story County Board
of Supervisors present were Wayne Clinton and Paul Toot. Representing the Ames School Board
were Teresa Simpson and Bill Talbot. Ames City Council Member Jami Larson arrived at 6:32 p.m.
Gilbert School District and United School District were not represented.

MINUTES OF THE JANUARY 22, 2013, SPECIAL MEETING OF THE CONFERENCE
BOARD: Moved by Davis, seconded by Clinton, to approve the minutes of the Regular Meeting of
the Conference Board held January 22, 2013.
Vote on Motion: 3-0. Motion declared carried unanimously.

APPOINTMENT TO BOARD OF REVIEW: Moved by Goodman, seconded by Clinton, to adopt
RESOLUTION NO. 13-062 approving the reappointment of Judy Albright to the Board of
Review.

Vote on Motion: 3-0. Motion declared carried unanimously.

PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED FY 2013/14 BUDGET FOR AMES CITY ASSESSOR’S
OFFICE: Chairperson Campbell opened the public hearing. No one came forward to comment, and
the hearing was closed.

Moved by Clinton, seconded by Goodman, to adopt the proposed FY 2013/14 Budget for the
Ames City Assessor’s Office.
Vote on Motion: 3-0. Motion declared carried unanimously.

ADJOURNMENT: Moved by Davis, seconded by Clinton, to adjourn the Ames Conference Board
at 6:33 p.m.
Vote on Motion: 3-0. Motion declared carried unanimously.

Diane R. Voss, City Clerk Ann H. Campbell, Chairperson

Gregory Lynch, City Assessor



	Page 1

